
Camden Waterfront 
South Bucket Brigade:
Getting Organized

When:  August 19, 2003  
– from 9:30 to 11:30am

Where:  Heart of Camden                         
1742 Ferry Avenue
Who:  Any interested area residents 

As part of the Camden Waterfront South Air Toxics Pilot Project,
NJDEP is organizing a local effort to collect air samples during
odor episodes.  These samples will be sent to a Laboratory 
to measure the levels of toxics and odorous substances in the 
air.

At this meeting, we will describe the basic concept behind the 
Bucket Brigade, gather ideas from the community about the 
best times & locations for taking samples, learn how the 
buckets work, and go outside to take a sample.

If you would like to participate in the project, or would just like 
to learn more about it, you are welcome to attend.

For more information, call Joann Held at 609-633-1113.
For directions to Heart of Camden, call 856-966-1212.


